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JUNIOR STRING ORCHESTRA
The Junior String Orchestra is growing! 

Several new members have joined the Junior String Orchestra this Term and the students have
been working hard at rehearsals in anticipation for their first public performance at Grandparents
Day today.

They performed two pieces for the occasion, 'Big Ben Boogie' and 'The Music Box'.  For many, this
was their first time performing with the group and they were excited to be participating in this
event. Mr Ehab Ibrahim conducted the orchestra and it was a great performance.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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